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Monday 8th January 
 

Year 4 Egyptian Dress Up Day 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 

This term, to complement our study of Ancient Egypt, we have invited History Off the Page to provide a 

‘Life in Ancient Egypt’ Day in the school on Monday 22nd January. 
 

History Off the Page is a company which provides immersive and practical History, Science and Literature 

workshops to schools. The workshop, which will take place in school during normal school hours, will 

give us a feeling of what it was like to be an Egyptian in ancient times. On the day, your child will 

experience life as it would have been during the 14th century BC under the reign of Pharaoh Akhenaten. 

The children will learn about the issues of the time, with the opportunity to participate in a range of 

cross-curricular activities and crafts. The children will keep the items they make.  
 

To help immerse the children in the project, we are inviting them to dress up as Egyptians. A simple 

costume will help your child feel part of the day. Please see the images below for some ideas. Should 

your child choose not to dress up, they should come to school in their normal school uniform.  
 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Mrs Lewis  

Year 4 Lead 

                                         


